
 

4 World Trade Center 

150 Greenwich Street, 21st Floor 
New York, NY 10007 

 

 

 

 

June 18, 2018 

 

 

SUBJECT:   REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE PERFORMANCE OF EXPERT 

PROFESSIONAL LOGISTICS PLANNING, RAIL PLANNING AND 

MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR THE PORT AUTHORITY TRANS-

HUDSON CORPORATION AS REQUESTED ON A “CALL-IN” BASIS 

DURING 2018 (RFP# 50986) ADDENDUM #2 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey hereby amends the subject Request for Proposals, 

dated June 7, 2018 (originally dated September 20, 2017) as follows:  

 Please note the date for receipt of proposals has been changed to remain open.  

 

 The following question was received from RFP recipient(s). The question and the corresponding 

Authority answer is provided for your information and use, as appropriate. 

Question #1:  Can you please provide the due date for proposal submissions for RFP 50986? 

Answer #1:  It is currently open and evaluations are being conducted on a rolling basis.   The 

Authority may close the solicitation at any time, and the work required under our agreements is 

being performed at all times, so you are encouraged to submit as soon as possible to take advantage 

of task orders being issued and avoid being foreclosed the opportunity if the Authority closes the 

solicitation. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Ekatherina Carrera, Senior Contract Specialist, at 

ECarrera@panynj.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 

David Gutiérrez, CPPO 

Assistant Director 

Procurement Department 
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